
City of Indianapolis Housing and Homelessness Project 

Proposed Recipient: City of Indianapolis, IN  

Address of Recipient: 200 East Washington Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

Amount of the Request: $500,000  

Explanation of Request: This initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the project 

will be a one-stop shop for residents in need of permanent supportive housing. Services would 

include mental health and substance abuse counseling, primary care services, and personally 

identifiable documentation such as social security numbers and driver’s license. This has been a 

priority of the Hogsett administration since 2018 when the city began making significant 

investments in the creation of permanent housing units. This project would be a continuation 

of that work. 


